
Comments received via http://www.seattle.gov/municipaljail/questions.htm 
for November 30, 2008  
 
Name: Fran DeBruler 
City: N/A 
Neighborhood: N/A 
Dear Sirs: I am sorry to say that I cannot attend the meeting on the 3rd of December. I am 
83 years old and do not like to be downtown at night. 
 
I just want to put my two cents in to say that I am truly against the jail being put down on 
15th Avenue Northwest. I thought the site off of the 1st Avenue South bridge was much 
more desirable since it is mostly commercial property.I did hear about the other sites at 
the meeting I attend in Magnolia. 
 
Fran DeBruler 


